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20 October 2014 

Project Ref. Nr.: EC/142/JG/LN1/M/03/14  

 

Mr. Selo Mokhanya 
Eastern Cape Provincial Heritage Resources Authority (ECPHRA) 
74 Alexandra Road 
King WIlliams Town 
 
Attention: Mr. Selo Mokhanya 
 
Draft Basic Assessment Report for the proposed establishment of the Sterkspruit Regional 
Waste Water Treatment Works (WWTW) and associated bulk infrastructure in Senqu Local 
Municipality, Eastern Cape Province. 
 
Reference is made to the Basic Assessment process currently underway in respect of the proposed 
establishment of the Sterkspruit Regional Waste Water Treatment Works (WWTW) and associated bulk 
infrastructure in Senqu Local Municipality, Eastern Cape Province. 
 
Please find herewith one hard copy and one electronic copy of the Draft Basic Assessment Report, 
dated October 2014.  Please also take note that a copy of the mentioned final documentation was also 
submitted to the Senqu Local Municipality, Eastern Cape Department of Economic Development, 
Environmental Affairs & Tourism (DEDEA) and South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA). 
 
I trust that you will find this in order.  Kindly confirm receipt of the documentation.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 051 444 4700 if you have any queries or concerns regarding this project.  Your 
response with regards to the draft documentation will be valued.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Gys Hoon 


